
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Autumn Term 

Friday 7th October 2016 

Dear Parents, 
 

Thank you for the donations  you have made for our  

Harvest collection. Our local foodbank will ensure that 

your donations go to those families in most need in our 

community. I hope that you all enjoyed our wonderful 

Harvest Service this afternoon at St Oswald’s Church. 

 

 

 

 

Operation Christmas Child 

This week we have launched our appeal for your help to 

pack a shoebox gift to send to needy children around 

the world. Please bring your decorated shoeboxes full of 

goodies to the school office by Wednesday 9th  

November. For more information about the shoebox  

appeal go to www.samaritans-purse.org.uk and follow the 

links for Operation  Christmas Child. 

Parent Consultations  

Parent consultations will take place during the week  

beginning 24th October. Bookings will done through 

Parentmail and you will receive an invitation to make a 

booking when the system goes live on Thursday 13th  

October. Appointments are available on a first come 

first served basis. If you are unable to access  

Parentmail, please call in to the school office. 

Cross Country 

A huge well done to all those who took part on the final 

cross country competition at HCCS on Wednesday.   

Matilda Harrison proved  again to be unbeatable  in the 

Year 3/4 girls race and Max Harrison won the Year 5/6 

boys race. The results were added to the previous  

competitions and overall Brereton came second. A   

fantastic result! 

 

 

Reception Open Morning 

We will be holding an open morning for parents of  

children starting Reception in September 2017 on 

Wednesday 19th October 9.00am - 12.00pm.. Spread 

the word to family and friends and come along to see 

our wonderful Reception class and all it has to offer. 

  
Welcome 

We welcome five new MMU students to our staff team 

this term. We have visitors with us in Reception, Year 2 

and Year 6.   

 

Key Dates 

Monday 10th October Year 5/6 Football  

Tournament HCCS 

Tuesday 11th October Year 5 - Chester  

Cathedral  

Friday 14th October Reception/Year 1 - 

Reaseheath 

Wednesday 19th October Reception Open 

Morning 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

This week I would like to celebrate our 

wonderful church services.  

 

It is always such a pleasure to attend 

the services that our children lead.  

 

Every child in the school has a role to 

play. The singing is always so moving.  

 

Harvest is the Reception's first school 

service and it is always lovely. I hope you 

enjoy ‘The Enormous Turnip.’ 


